
Frederick Burkhardt, President 
Bennington College 
Bennington, Vermont 

Dear President Burkhardt: 

May 9, 1955 

I apoligize for sen ding you so late my answer to your kind 
invitation to p artl ci p a to in the symp osium of music and art. 
I've jus t r eturne d yesterday from a three week's tour. 

The program is very promising I am happy to accept your in-
vitat i on to come and pe r haps to talk if there is the p roper 
opportunitty . Varese Sert Bouc hard and Waldman are dear 
friends of mine. 

I will try t o arrive on Saturday, the 1 4th, but certainly not 
lat er than Sunday, and remain for the duration of t he symp osium. 

Very sincerely yours, 

Frederick J. Kiesler
Frederick J. Kiesler 

Single and bath reserved at Elm Tree Inn corner Elm and Washington Streets

May14 to 18. 
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